
 

 

 

 

We have our second clock!  I love the way you are all taking your 
time and thinking of a theme for them.  Emie has done hers in a 
rainbow theme. I assume this is in recognition of the NHS and all the 
valuable work they are doing to support us at this difficult time.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done and keep up the good work.  It will soon be time  to come back to school.  


